Senior students have a role to play in modelling good behaviour. The school values the support and cooperation of parents and all members of the school community in the promotion of this policy which applies to all students during **all** school-related activities.

As part of our on-going efforts to promote positive behaviour, time will be allocated at some staff meetings for discussion regarding the implementation of the code. To familiarise new members of staff with practices within the school, discussion regarding the implementation of the code will always form part of the initiation of new teachers and be on the agenda for the first staff meeting held each September. Staff will be given opportunities to share their experience of both positive and negative behaviour and to learn from collective wisdom.

## Ratification and Review

The most recent review took place throughout the 2022/2023 school year. Following consultation with all the stakeholders, the Board of Management has updated and ratified the current Code of Behaviour. This will be reviewed on a regular basis and at a minimum of every three years.

Signed:

Chairperson

Principal

n Roanlo

Date: 27/6/23